Dear Commissioners:

As a New Hampshire resident concerned about jobs and the eco-
nomic future of the North Country, I respectfully ask that you re-
view and approve the PSNH/Laidlaw Power Purchase Agreement
(PPA) as quickly as possible. Berlin and the surrounding area is
bearing the brunt of the poor economy, and we need both the con-
struction jobs and the long-term employment created by this pro-
Ject. Quick approval of the PPA will help clear the way to creat-
ing new jobs before the end of the year. Please do your part for a
revitalized North Country ecosiomy by approving the PPA with-
out unnecessary delay.

Sincerely,
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